
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

TO: The City of Derby (the City) and Landowners in the area described below: 

 

 Take Notice that the Board of County Commissioners of Sedgwick County, Kansas shall 

hold a hearing to determine whether the City has provided services to the area described below in 

the service plan prepared for the annexation effective on publication of Ordinance No. 2006.  

The hearing will commence at 9:00 o’clock a.m. on the 18th day of February, 2015 at the 

Sedgwick County Courthouse, 525 N. Main, Wichita, KS, in the Board of County 

Commissioners meeting room #320.  At that time, the Board of County Commissioners shall 

hear testimony from the City and any landowners regarding whether or not the City has provided 

services to the area described below as provided for in the service plan prepared for the 

annexation. 

 

Legal Description Ordinance No. 2006 

 

See attached ordinance 

 

Service of Notice: A copy of this notice shall be mailed by first class mail to the City and to each 

owner of land in the area described. 

 

Sedgwick County Facts and Details on Post-annexation hearings: Sedgwick County has prepared 

a Facts and details summary regarding post-annexation hearings. It is available on request from 

the County Counselor’s office, (316) 660-9340, 525 N. Main, Suite 359, Wichita, Ks 67202; or 

online at: http://172.18.251.54/communications/fast_facts/Post%20Annexation%20Hearing.pdf.  

 

http://172.18.251.54/communications/fast_facts/Post%20Annexation%20Hearing.pdf

